
  December 12, 2000 
 
 
 
Ms. Dorothy K. Dean 
Treasurer 
Courthouse, Room 102 
 
Dear Dorothy: 
 
 I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude and appreciation to you for 
serving as chairperson of the Combined Community Services Board.  Your dedication and 
service to the Board have made a significant difference.  
 
 Thank you for continuing to serve as a member of this Board. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   F. Thomas Ament 
   Milwaukee County Executive 
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